
Dear Commission, 


I hope this finds you well. I am writing to you in regard to File Number 5-G-21-UR, which 
proposes an indoor/outdoor storage facility to be built on 9091, 9103, and 9105 Middlebrook 
Pike (Parcel ID 105  086,087 & 07801). This particular lot(s) is in the middle of a residential area. 
There are neighborhoods surrounding the land for this proposed storage building on almost all 
sides. This section of Middlebrook is already overrun with traffic and the entrance/exit for this 
planned property would cause even more of a mess with cars trying to turn in and out, as well 
as cross traffic. 


Aside from the traffic, there is a storage facility right around the corner on Old Cedar Bluff, as 
well as a mile (give or take) in the other direction at Middlebrook and Joe Hinton. Do we really 
need another one? Not only am I speaking for myself and my husband, but my neighbors, as 
well. WE DO NOT WANT THIS! The property for this proposed building backs right up to my 
property/back yard. This is our very first home and we work very hard to keep our property nice 
so that we and our dog can enjoy it. There are already growing concerns in our neighborhood 
regarding the homeless population congregating in the woods behind and around Kroger on 
Middlebrook, which backs up to a lot of homes in our subdivision. Again, we don’t want this. 
We don’t want to see this while we are trying to enjoy our property. We don’t want to have to 
deal with any funny business going on at this proposed building that might affect our home. We 
don’t want our property value to decrease because of one more unnecessary storage unit. 


Please, I ask you all to consider if this was going on next to your home. Would you want it 
there? Would you want to have to look at it while just trying to enjoy your backyard? Would you 
want to have to deal with the potential effects of homeless people camping out there or other 
concerning activities that might occur after hours? Please do the right thing and help my 
neighbors and me protect the integrity of this area of the community. We do not need any more 
commercialization crammed into this area. PLEASE!


Feel free to reach out to me with any questions or if any other information is needed. I will be 
happy to assist. 


Thank you, 


Katie Henderlight Haldeman

865-640-4333

katiehenderlight@yahoo.com



